
Board Updates

8/21/2023



Thank You!

#Floodthis - $2,300



Updates!
● Day 1 was a success! 







Updates!
○ Parking:

■ As the entire district population comes 
together, we will reevaluate the parking needs 
of staff and students.

○ Food Service and Transportation: 
■ All food service and transportation worked well 

today!
○ Facilities:

■ Needs, as they arise, continue to be addressed.
■ All facilities were ready to go for students 

today!



Updates!
○ Family Outreach/Beginning of Year Communication:

■ Reminder: All presentations and Q&A sessions 
are posted on the website for families to view 
as needed.

○ Traffic Patterns:
■ The new traffic pattern worked well today!

○ Codes/Zoning, etc.
■ We were given a verbal notice for use and 

occupancy today for the church.
■ Paperwork is being filed to pursue the Special 

Exception with the Borough.



Updates!

● We will be scheduling Town Hall style Q&A meetings for 
residents, the school board, Mt. Penn, Central Berks, and LA 
Twp. Times/dates/locations TBD.

● We are working to schedule volunteers to help 
escort/supervise students between buildings. More 
information on how to sign-up coming soon!

● We are also looking into the possibility of bringing back the 
“block parents” program.

● We would like to help set up a Facebook transportation 
group. More information coming soon!


